

NORTH LINCOLNSHIRE EDUCATION COMMITTEE

THE GRANGE PRIMARY SCHOOL

CORNWALL ROAD, ASHBY, SCUNTHORPE, NORTH LINCOLNSHIRE, DN16 3AW

Telephone 01724 843601 – Facsimile 01724 859127 – admin.tgps@northlincs.gov.uk

Head Teacher

Mrs L Thorpe BLS PGCE MA NPQH



8th January 2016

Dear Parent/ Carer

Emergency Closure of the Junior Site 7th January 2016

As you are aware the Junior Site is open as usual today following yesterday's emergency closure as a result of a faulty wire to an electric meter.

I would like to thank the children who took the episode in their stride and behaved wonderfully throughout the whole evacuation process. The staff remained calm and organised the evacuation so that it ran smoothly and I would like to thank them for their professionalism.

We had the support of the school governors which we were most grateful for.

Lastly I would like to thank you, the parents and carers, who turned out in the rain to collect your children.

I am proud to say that the whole school community has proved that it can cope with a real evacuation situation in an exemplary fashion.

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Thorpe, Headteacher

Giving Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day























